Dear Families.

Please support our school community as we care for children with allergies by reminding all Kindergarten students to:

- · Wash their hands before and after eating.
- . Not share any food.
- o Only drink from their own water bottle.
- Not bring any nut or chocolate items to school.
- o Tell a teacher if their friend is sick.

We thank you for your support as we aim to manage the risk of anaphylaxis at our school.

Kindergarten Teachers

Dear Families.

Please support our school community as we care for children with allergies by reminding all Kindergarten students to:

- · Wash their hands before and after eating.
- o Not share any food.
- Only drink from their own water bottle.
- Not bring any nut or chocolate items to school.
- o Tell a teacher if their friend is sick.

We thank you for your support as we aim to manage the risk of anaphylaxis at our school.

Kindergarten Teachers